
To Ohio State Senator Eklund and Committee Members: 
Please do not move forward with this ill-considered legislation. Our system of 
laws should not be manipulated by special interests. Across the nation and across 
the state, we are working toward decriminalization and unraveling our recent 
trend toward incarcerating ever greater numbers of citizens. Please do not 
impinge on the rights of citizens to protest against moneyed interests that do not 
have the common good at the top of their agendas. We trust that you, our 
elected representatives recognize that. Say no to SB 33. 
Eileen McCully 
Orange, Ohio 
 


